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By  

Department of Commerce 
 
 

Name of the Event – Parent - Teachers’ Meet 2022 

Date – 4th September, 2022 (Sunday)  

Timing – B. Com Semester II (Session 2021-24) - 10.30 am to 12.00 pm  

      B. Com Semester IV (Session 2020-23) - 12.30 pm to 2.00 pm 

Venue – RUSA Seminar Hall, Bhuda Campus, Guru Nanak College, Dhanbad 

 

A Parents Teachers Meet was organized by the Department of Commerce in the RUSA 
Seminar Hall of Bhuda campus, Guru Nanak College, Dhanbad on Sunday, 4th September 
2022. The PTM was conducted in two sessions i.e. from 10.30am to 12.00 pm and 12.30 pm 
to 2.00 pm for the students of B.Com semester two and B.Com Semester four respectively. 
The Parents were invited to participate in this program along with their ward. More than 
200 students and parents participated in this Parent-Teachers’ Meet.   

In this program, the parents were informed about the academic and co-curricular activities 
executed by the department of commerce in the last one year by Prof. Chiranjeet Adhikari 
through PowerPoint presentation and also about the many additional courses running 
smoothly in the college for the holistic development of the students. All the parents 
expressed complete satisfaction on the efforts made by the department for the growth of 
the students. Prof. Santosh Kumar and Prof. Sanjay Kumar Sinha praised the contribution of 
the students and the cooperation of the parents. They provided information related to 
various facilities available in the college premises and about the commencement of M.Com 
and B.B.A. studies in the college from the next session. 

The Principal of the college, Dr. Sanjay Prasad while addressing the parents said that the 
college is highly determined and will continue to provide inclusive and growth oriented 
environment for betterment of the students in future as well. The Principal invited advice 
and suggestions by establishing direct interaction with parents for the growth and 
development of the college. The vote of thanks was proffered by Dr Gopal Kumar 
Shandilya, Head of the Department.  

Feedback questionnaire was provided to the parents and students and were requested to 
fill it so that those responses could be analysed properly and the satisfactory level regarding 
the performance of the department and the college can be evaluated. This feedback will 
also be considered in future decisions of the college. The event was organised with the 
sincere efforts and cooperation of Prof. Amarjeet Singh, In-charge of Bhuda campus, Prof. 
Daljit Singh and Prof. Piyush Agarwal of Commerce Department. 



Glimpses of the event: 
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Media Report: 

 

Prabhat Khabar – 5-9-2022 

 

Hindustan – 5-9-2022 

 

Dainik Jagran – 5-9-2022 


